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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KHAIRA COLLEGE, Kﬂm—ngSORE

Notice No- /& Date-06/11/2024

As per FMU Letter No.-7716 dtd. 30.10.2024, the VAC classes, allotted to the UG 1st
Semester Arts and Commerce students, shall be opted in the 2nd Semester instead of 1st

Semester. So, all the VAC classes of +3 15t Semester Arts and Commerce students are hereby
dropped w.e.f. 06/11/2024.




